Grainne Oglesbx

From: Grainne QOgleshy

Sent: 14 June 2018 12:40

To: Meath County Council {Planning Section); Meath County Council (Environment
Section)

Subject: EPA Notification re Transfer of licence

Attachments: W0140-04 TransferNotificationLA pdf

Good afternoon,
Please find attached notification for your information.

Kind regards,

GRAINNE OGLESBY, i
PROGRAMME OFFICER,
ENVIRONMENTAL LICENSING PROGRAMME, !
OFFICE OF ENVIRONMENAL SUSTAINABILITY,
EPA,
JOHNSTOWN CASTLE ESTATE,
CO. WEXFORD
+353(0)53 9160600 | 6236 (internal) | g.oglesby@epa.ie
i
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An

Senior Officer
Environment Section
Meath County Council

Email only to - planning@meathcoco.ie

environment@meathcoco.ie

14% June 2018 Reg No W0140-04

Re: Notification in accordance with Section 94 of the Environmental Protection

Agency Act 1992, as amended. The transfer of Licence Reg No W0140-04 in respect
of a facility located at Rathdrinagh, Beauparc, Navan, County Meath.

Dear Sir/Madam

In accordance with the above referenced Act, I am to inform you that the Licence Reg
No W0140-04 granted to Nurendale in respect of a facility at Rathdrinagh, Beauparc,
Navan, County Meath, has been transferred to Starrus Eco Holdings Limited, CRO
number 527552.

Please refer to the Agency’s website for details of this transfer.

Please direct any future correspondence in relation to the licence to the Office of
Environmental Enforcement, EPA, Richview, Clonskeagh, Dublin 14 quoting Register
No W0140-04.

Please note that there is no requirement for you to acknowledge receipt of this letter.

Yours sincerely,
Ogea'))mf Lo e g/

Grainne Oglesby

Programme Officer

Environmental Licensing Programme
Office of Environmental Sustainability




